
 
February 20, 2025 
 
 
Dear Customers,  
 
We are aware of the fire that occurred at the SPS Technologies facility in Jenkintown, 
PA. Fortunately, it has been reported that all employees are accounted for, with no 
major injuries. Our thoughts are with the SPS Technologies team and their families 
during this challenging time. 
 
At this moment, the full impact on the supply chain remains uncertain. However, we 
take this situation very seriously and are proactively working with our customers to 
assess and address any direct impacts to their operations. Given the significance of 
SPS Technologies to the aerospace industry, our team has already activated our 
business continuity plans to mitigate disruptions as much as possible. We have begun 
proactively reaching out to customers who are affected by this situation.  
 
We will continue to provide updates as more information becomes available. If you have 
any immediate concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your account 
representative or contact us at sales@centuryfasteners.com   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Century Fasteners Corp. Management 




